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The Latham Family Reunion National 
Chapter would like to thank our Treasurer, 
Deshelah D. Latham (Birmingham, AL) for 
all of her hard work and outstanding 
contributions as a member of the Latham 
Family Reunion National Chapter! Each 
year she participates in both the Susan G. 
Komen Race for the Cure and the March 
of Dimes March for Babies, raising money 
for great causes and the Latham family! 
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Clarence and Brenda Jackson (Buffalo, 
NY) reaffirmed their vows on their 40th 
Anniversary! The ceremony took place on 
Sunday, May 25, 2014! Congratulations 
Clarence and Brenda Jackson! 
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Amumt� C� Call 

Date: Saturday, July 26,2014 
Time: 8:00AM Pacific 9:00AM Moutain 
10:00 AM Central 11 :OOAM Eastern 
Agenda 
• Latham Family Scholarship 
• 2015 Latham Family Reunion 

Conference Call Dial-in Details 
Dial-in Number: (862) 902-0241 
Access Code: 6270569# 

Thankfully, today keeping in touch with the 
Latham Family has never been so easy. 
Whether, it's Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, 
email, calling or visiting the family website, 
all of these are a great ways for the Latham 
Family to stay in touch. 

Latham Family Reunion National Chapter 
P.O. Box 451514 

Los Angeles, CA 90045 
Phone: (760) 661-7601 

Web-site: 
www./athamfami/yreunion.weeb/y.com 

Email: 
/athamfamilyr:eunion@yahoo.com 

Facebook: 
https:/lfacebook.comILathamReunion 

Instagram: 
http://instagram.coml/athamfamilyreunion 

Twitter: 
https:lltwitter.comILathamReunion 
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It is with deep sadness 
that we announce the 
passing of 
Melvin Latham, Jr 
(Clinton, MDJ. He 
passed away on Sunday, 
May 4, 2014. May Jehovah comfort the 
family. Our collective hearts are heavy with 
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The L.atham Family Reunion National 
Chap,ter would like to first thank God for the 
stren!�th and sustaining power he has 
grant«3d the Latham Family to collectively 
continue on with the Latham Family 
Reunion. 

More specifically we are 
grateful to the 
2013 Latham Family 
Reunion Committee 
for carrying out the awesome 
task of hosting the family reunion 
this past year! Their vision and guidance 
made for a wonderful and joyous reunion! 
The L.atham Family Reunion is a large 
under1aking and it wouldn't be possible 
without the efforts of the committee! 
We applaud their efforts! 

Lastly, we thank our ancestors for leaving us 
a rich legacy of fellowship, love and 
commitment for without that framework none 
of this would be possible. 
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Don't forget to occasionally visit the Latham 
Family Reunion Website. The website is 
ever evolving! Our prayer is that the website 
be used as a 
consistent means of 
communicating, 
capturing family 
data and sharing 
information regarding 
our upcoming ��§ 
family reunions. 

Please feel free to visit and participate by 
enjoying some new features we've added. 

You can now upload your family pictures in 
the Latham Family Photo Album to share 
memories with the entire family to be posted 
to the family website [the Latham Family 
Photo Album can be found under the 
WELCOME tab]. 

We Want To Hear rom Youl 
This area of the newsletter could have been 
filled with information about your family's 
milestone events-such as, graduations, 
weddings, retirements, births-please contact 
us at: lathamfamilyreunion@yahoo.com 
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Heaven Got Another Angel 
We were all deeply saddened 
to learn of the passing of 
Sylvester Ervin Jr. 's wife-­
Cynthia Pope Ervin on 
March 3, 2014. May our 
Lord continue to bless and 

Dear Latham Family, 

Thank you for attending 
our 2013 Latham 
Family Reunion and 
making it a special time. 
This year we had great participation with 
many bringing all of their children and 
grandchildren. Memories made at family 
reunions last a lifetime and are a great way 
to introduce your children to the importance 
of maintaining familial relationships. 

We hope you had a joyous time. We also 
hope each of you will reach out to members 
who have yet to attend or may have stopped 
attending and encourage them to attend our 
next reunion. 

Plans are already in motion for the 2015 
Latham Family Reunion, which will be held 
in Cincinnati, OH. Get ready Cincinnati, the 
Lathams are coming!!! 

Continue to visit our family website 
(www.LathamFamilyReunion.weebly.com) 
and our Latham Family Reunion page on 
F acebook (http://www.facebook.com/ 
LathamReunion) to keep up with new 
information regarding our 2015 reunion. 

There is now a 2013 LFR GUEST BOOK on 
our website [under the 2013 Latham Family 
Reunion tab], so please post comments and 
suggestions. We have posted the 2013 
reunion photos on the website as well. 

Stay blessed family. 

Latham Family - Blessed to be Connected! 
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In accordance with Latham Family 
Reunion by-laws, we are notifying you of 
the change in payment of the Latham 
Family Reunion National Chapter 
(LFRNC) Dues from a Fiscal Year (July -
June) to a Calendar Year (January -
December), effective Jan. 2013. 

The Latham Family will adopt the standard 
calendar year convention of 12 consecutive 
months for payment of National Chapter 
Dues, which are ten dollars ($10.00) a 
month. 

The 24-month period for the 2015 Latham 
Family Reunion runs from January 2013 -
December 2013 through January 2014 -
December 2014. 

In accordance with our by-laws, a member 
(one person) in good standing for 2 years, 
100% of the upcoming reunion registration 
fee shall be paid by the National Chapter; a 
member in good standing for 1 year, 50% of 
the upcoming reunion registration fee shall 
be paid by the National Chapter. The 
reunion registration fee will be mailed 
directly to the National Chapter member in 
January 2015 and not to the Host Chapter 
as payment for the reunion registration fee. 

As a reminder, each and every penny goes 
directly to the Latham Family, and these 
dollars are vital to the National Chapter's 
activities. 

LFRNC dues help us to stay connected and 
to stay strong! Your participation is key! 
Thank you for your generous support! 
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